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She is the new Program Director for MarenGO. Marissa
grew up in Marengo, graduating from Iowa Valley

Community School District, where she spent her time
heavily involved in the community through various

organizations. She returned to Marengo after college
with her husband and son to live where she grew up.

Marissa has great education and career experience in
Business Development and Real Estate that will aid in

our efforts to continue improving our community. She is
creative, innovative, and ready to work on any

challenges that comer her way. 

“I am excited to start this new role as it will allow me to invest my
time and passions into improving the community that I call home.

I really enjoyed living in a small town as a child and I want to
provide the same life for my son. Being in this role will allow me to
build Marengo into a community filled with opportunities for our

residents to thrive in.” - Marissa
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This month we are highlighting Lizzie’s Dining Car &
Caboose Bar. As some may have heard, the original owner
of the restaurant, Liz Colony, will be stepping away so she
can spend more time with her daughter, Emma Sue.
Lizzie’s will now be owned and run by Brie, Sebastian and
Aiden! They are lifelong Iowa residents, all growing up in
the Fairfax area. All three have years of experience in the
food industry and truly enjoy being able to provide a
great dining experience to their customers. They plan to
keep the same “train theme” for the restaurant, but will
be changing up the menu  a bit. They would like to add
their own spin on things with flavors and new dishes, but
are still going to keep the best sellers and the classic
options on the menu. Brie, Sebastian and Aiden have
already expressed interest in expanding the space to
provide a larger dining area, which would allow the
possibility of having a Sunday brunch buffet! Make sure
to stop by soon to enjoy the new menu and meet the new
owners! 

“We are excited to be here and show Marengo
what we got!” - Brie, Sebastian & Aiden

“I am excited for them and the new energy that
they bring into the business!” - Liz


